From 28" to 30™ April 2010 a partner visit took place in Opole, Poland. During the working session
the collegues from the schools in Estonia, France, Germany,ltaly, Luxembourg and Poland
evaluated our project's tasks which had been already realised and discussed the goals we would
plan to realise in the future. Besides, all friends participated in the workshop ,,The mystery of a
honey drop”, observed the students making ,,The 4 seasons' tree”during art classes and the students'
show ,,The 4 seasons”. They also admired nice art works by the students of Opole schools — the
results of different competitions our school had organised. Moreover, the representatives of the
partner schools accompanied the students from the e-Twinning club and the reporters' society
during their trip to The Museum of Opole Countryside and to a nice village Kamien Slaski. Thanks
to the trip the partners were able to gather some information about the history and the tradition of
our region — Opole Silesia.



















